GGPA Monthly Meeting
Jan. 22, 2013
Meeting Minutes

The Georgia Grant Professionals Association Monthly Meeting was held at the Georgia Tech Research Institute from 10 a.m. to 11:40 a.m. on Tuesday, Jan. 22, 2013. 

Attendees: Charles Alford, Danny Blitch, David Broussard, Cathy Brown, Amanda Day, Kimberly Ferlauto, Kimberly Hays de Muga, Kelly Hopkins, Tanikia Jackson, Dianna Pell, Nancy Smallwood, Lonnie Smith, Gina Wood, Lauren Collens, Deborah Cook, Sonja Warner and Meghan Adams.

Welcome and Introductions: President Kimberly Hays de Muga opened the meeting at 10:00 a.m. with welcome and introductions. 
· Program – United Way Community Investment Process and Volunteering presented by Brenda Marshall of the Greater Atlanta United Way. She spoke about the United Way’s Grant Cycle process and the methods of utilizing an online database manager system for applications, training of grant reviewers, program site visits and grand reviews. Marshall stated the organization is always looking for volunteer grant reviewers and to contact her for more information about training. www.involunteers@unitedwayatlanta.org
· The program portion of the meeting ending at 11 a.m. and the Business Meeting was called order by President Kimberly Hays de Muga. 
· Minutes - The November 2012 minutes were made available via e-mail. A motion was made by Lonnie Smith and was seconded Danny Blitch to approve the minutes. The minutes were unanimously approved.
· Treasurer’s Report was given by Cathy Brown. The chapter’s current balance is $2,366.61. The chapter received $75 in chapter dues. 
· New Business:  Amanda Day presented information about a Southern Regional Conference proposed for May 1-2 at the Loudermilk Center. The conference will be a day and a half of speakers and the organization is also looking for sponsors. Speaker ideas are needed so please contact Amanda with your ideas.  

Lonnie Smith gave an update on the baby donations for the teen moms at 


Clayton County Schools. Members agreed this was a worthwhile project and 
were amendable to collecting items again this holiday season. 

· Next Meeting – Tuesday, Feb26 at 10 a.m.  
· Meeting adjourned at 11:45 a.m.[image: image1.png]
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